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Comments: I am in favor of the withdrawal.  

Though the analysis area is woefully inadequate to protect the Pactola Basin, Rapid City, and Ellsworth water

supply, it is time for this decision to be signed.  This withdrawal affects less than 10% of the Rapid Creek

Watershed.  The process was started over 19 months ago, it is time for the responsible line officer to sign this

decision withdrawing this area for 20 years.  No more delays should be allowed.


